
Public Works Committee Meeting 
May 25, 2016, Johnsburg Village Hall 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Wally Steffens, Tom Benck, Chuck Schaefer and 

Bill Rudzena,  
 

Meeting started: 7:35pm  

 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minutes 

 
 

 
From the Floor 

 

 
 

Department 
Review 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Chairman’s 
Report 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Committee Member Rudzena moved to approve the 

April 27, 2016 minutes. Seconded by Committee 

Member Bathje. All present voted aye. Motion carried.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

Public Works Foreman D. Walsh reported; 
 Fire hydrants flushes 

 Cleaned pump & lift stations 

 Truck ready for watering flowers 

 Banners 

 Culverts cleaned or replaced 

 Cleaned up for Memorial Day Weekend 

 New signs and reflective tape on guard rails 

 Starting road construction in July 

 Road Stripping starting soon 

  

 
Chairman McEvoy stated that SSA32 for sewers on 

Sunnyside Beach has been approved. Village lobbyists 

are seeking a $10,000,000 grant from the army core.  
The golf cart ordinance passed. Stickers are $50 the 

first time and $10 the following years.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Adjournment Committee Member Rudzena moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Steffens seconded the motion. All 
Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 7:58PM. 

 

 


